
 
 

Jan. 10, 2021 

 

Dear Scranton Community: 
 

Happy New Year! We hope everyone enjoyed the holiday break!  Before we gear up for another 

full semester, we wanted

/about/diversity-inclusion/assets/documents/12-16-21-diversity-equity-campus-climate-survey.pdf
https://digitalprojects.scranton.edu/s/hist190/page/home


/about/diversity-inclusion/assets/documents/11-1-21-celebration-saints-and-native-americans.pdf
/equity-diversity/indigenous-land-acknowledgement.shtml
/about/diversity-inclusion/assets/documents/12-13-21-toolkit-to-recruit-diverse-faculty.pdf
/equity-diversity/recruitment-strategy-toolkit-11-2021.pdf


Native American Heritage Month:  The Office of Equity and Diversity continued its Lunch 

and Learn Series by presenting Curtis Zunigha, the co-founder and co-director of The Lenape 

Center, NYC to campus.  Mr. Zunigha discuss the history of the Lenape people and making our 

Land Acknowledgement Statement a sustainable commitment. The Lunch and Learn was co-

sponsored with the Multi-Cultural Center. 
DISABILITY Conference: The 20th Annual Conference on DISABILITY was held virtually on 

October 14th, 2021 and was titled Exploring Autism across the Spectrum: Building 


